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KIDWELLY TOWN COUNCIL 

 

4th OCTOBER 2022  

 

 

At a Hybrid meeting of the POLICY & COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 

COMMITTEE held on Tuesday 4th October 2022 

  

Present Town Mayor C.Peters 

 Deputy Mayor J.James 

 Councillors J.Gilasbey, C.Morgan, G.Beer, C.Peters-Bond, G.Bras,  

H.Griffiths, S.Ratty, J.Tarsnane, J.Westlake, 

A.Herbert,  

 Town Clerk Virginia O’Reilly 

 Town Secretary  

Admin Assist.  

A Padgett  

Owain Davies 

Apologies 

 

Councillors C.Davies, E.Reeves-Davies, D.Lloyd-Waterford, 

E.Davies 

 

145 MEMBERS’ DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST  

There were no declarations of interest. 

 

146 CHRISTMAS ARRANGEMENTS 

It was recognised that the 2021 lighting event was a great success and positive feedback 

had been received. A larger event will be planned for 24th November 2022. 

 

A Christmas meeting was held on 20th September 2022. Minutes had been circulated. 

The following points were noted:- 

 

A static sleigh is to be made and placed near the Grotto area. A list of supplies needed 

has been drawn up. These will be costed. A local firm will be asked to contribute with 

materials. Storage of the sleigh needs to be investigated. A modular sleigh is needed. 

 

It was RESOLVED to purchase waterproof reusable banners to attach to barriers at a 

cost of £500. Some will be used around the tree at Mynydd y Garreg.  

 

Councillor J.Gilasbey volunteered to order the Selection boxes and book the Rugby 

Club. 

 

The starting point for Santa’s parade was queried. A proposal to move the start from the 

usual Glan yr Afon to the Moat House car park had been made. Implications for road 

closure were expressed. Volunteer traffic controllers will be required. 

 

The date for the event in 2023 will be considered in relation to surrounding town events. 

 

The next Christmas meeting will be held on 6th October 2022. 


